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March is
Water & Sanitation

Month

Thank You

My Fellow Rotarians,

The past one week has been eventful and
we would not have accomplished the much
we have without your active participation.
We have had PP Sudesh Walia leading the
club in working with the Rotary Vocational
Training Teams that are winding up the
MRD Peace VTT project. Rtn. Gideon
Akwabi has ensured the 2017 Sleeping
Children Around the World distribution
runs seamlessly and has also provided his
able leadership and support to the 38th
Sunshine Rally team. PE Mohamedali and the
incoming board are on course in preparing
to take up the leadership of the club in the
next few months. Thank you dear Rotarians
for making it possible.

Mar c h i s Rot aryds
Month and we also mark the admission of
the first three women into Rotary. As |

mentioned a few weeks ago when RI
President El ect Il an

to improve their gender balance, | am
proud that our club has made significant
progress towards realizing this.

We are proud that our lady Rotarians have
not only served as leaders in our club but
have been part of Rotary leadership teams
in the country, the district and beyond. We
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celebrate your membership, friendship and
leadership which brings diversity and
strength to our club.

The SCAW distributions continue until
7"March 2017 and you are invited to join
the team. The 92 District Conference and
Assembly is also drawing closer and for
those who have not registered, be sure not
to miss the last few slots left. If you would
like assistance with your registration, let us
know and we shall assist you with the
process.

Your continued support is well appreciated
and | am encouraged by your active
participation in our activities especially as this
Rotary year draws to a close.
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David Githanga

CLUB PRESIDENT, 2016/17


http://www.imsxpert.com/DCARotary/RegisterGuest.aspx

